
CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

REEDER HERITAGE 

FOUNDATION BOARD 

 

The regular meeting of the George C. and Hazel H. 

Reeder Heritage Foundation Board on Thursday, May 

9, 2024 has been cancelled due to a lack of pressing 

business. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. in the Theater 

Conference Room located at 9955 Fremont Avenue, 

Montclair, California. 

 

For more information about Reeder Heritage Foundation Board meetings, please visit: 

 

https://www.cityofmontclair.org/reeder-heritage-foundation/ 


